
What’s on? 

Tomorrow! 

Thursday is a particularly busy day in school… 

During the morning, Year 1 children are celebrating a wedding in St Mary’s Cogges – parents are 

welcome to attend. 

Also during the morning, Year 3 children are going on a historical walk around Witney – please make 

sure they have coats and sunhats!  They will also all need a packed lunch and a water bottle. 

In the afternoon, the children in Years 4 and 5 will be listening to Thom Conroy, who will be 

demonstrating his multi woodwind instruments. 

And finally, in the evening, the children in our Early Years’ Unit will be performing to their parents, 

reflecting on their first year in school.  Parents are welcome to attend. 

Holiday dates 

Please be aware that school closes for the summer break 

at 1.30pm on Thursday 21st July. 

School re-opens to all children on Tuesday 5th 

September. 

From September the length of the school day will be 

increased.  Doors will open at 8.40am and close at 

8.50am. Children arriving after 8.50am will be marked as 

late and will need to come into school via the main front 

office. 

The school day will finish at 3.20pm, this will mean that 

the gates onto the site will not open until 3.10pm. 

Clubs 

Only the following clubs are taking 

place next week (the last week of term) 

– Football and Zumba. 

Sign up forms for clubs next year are 

beginning to be circulated, so please do 

look out for these.  Some sign up 

letters (JAM, Choir, Circuits/Athletics) 

will not however be circulated until 

September. 

 

Reports 

All children in school should today have brought home 

their end of year report. 

We hope that you enjoy reading your child’s report with 

them and celebrating their journey through this year. 

It is helpful for us if you can complete and return the 

comment slip that was included with the report.   

If you would like to discuss your child’s report, please do 

speak to their class teacher. 

Online games 

We would like to take this opportunity to 

remind you about the importance of ensuring 

that the online content your children are 

accessing is age appropriate. 

Games that are rated 18 have less security 

features meaning that your children may be 

more at risk from other adults online when 

playing those games. 

In addition the online content that is 

considered suitable for an adult is very rarely 

appropriate for primary school aged children. 

Please protect your children by checking what 

they are watching/gaming. 



   
 

  



  

 
Loving, learning and flourishing in community 


